
 
Tuesday 24th November 

Christmas at St Bernard’s 

Dear parents, 

we are writing to you to share some of the plans for this upcoming festive period as it will be a little 
different from usual. As always we will ensure this is a special time for everyone, as we get ready to 
celebrate the birth of Christ.  
 

● At the beginning of Advent, all of the children will be receiving a picture of a guardian angel. Please 
place this in your front window at home to create a Christmas prayer trail in the local community 
for everyone to enjoy.  

 
● Friday 11th December is Christmas Jumper Day. Any donations to the Save the Children charity 

would be greatly received. There is no need to buy a Christmas jumper if you don’t have one. 
Children can just wear their own clothes.  
 

● A letter has been sent home for anyone wanting a Christmas dinner. The children will be eating this 
together in their classrooms with their teachers on Wednesday 16th Dec. 
 

● Christmas parties will be on Friday 18th December. Children can come into school in their party 
clothes. The teachers will have some fun Christmas games and activities for the children to play.  
 

● We will be having a virtual visit from Father Christmas and the children will receive a small gift.  
 

● We will be filming an Advent Video for KS1 and KS2, which will be shared with parents. 
 
Due to safety reasons we ask this year that children​ ​do not ​bring in Christmas cards to schoo​l. The children 
will be making a special Christmas card in school to bring home.  
On Friday 18th December the school day will finish slightly earlier than normal. ​There will be no 
after-school club on this day. 

If you have siblings please come at the earliest time slot.  

Kind Regards     Mr Jevons- Head of School  

 

TR, T2  T6, T3 T4, T5,  T1 

1.50pm 2.00pm 2.10pm 


